
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 59th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB1929 

 Version:  CCR A 

 Request Number:   

 Author: Mr. Speaker 

 Date: 5/25/2023 

 Impact:  $400,000; see below  

 

Research Analysis 

 

The Conference Committee Report for HB1929 restores the title. 

 

HB1929 increases the age limit to receive successful adulthood services from 21 to 25. 

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

From the Department of Human Services: 

 

This bill expands youth who are eligible to receive services under the Successful Adulthood 

program. It is estimated that the expansion would make an additional 800 youth eligible for 

funding. Approximately 50% or less access funding and the average amount per youth is just 

under $1,000 per year.  

      800 youth x 50% access to funding x $1,000 per youth = $400,000 

 

It is not known at this time if the additional workload will create a need for additional FTE. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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